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September 21, 1988

U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
ATTN: Document Control Desk
Washington, D. C. 20555

PLANT V0GTLE - UNIT 1
NRC DOCKET 50-424

OPERATING LICENSE NPF-68
REPL" TO A NOTICE OF VIOLATION

Gentlemen:

In accordance with the provisions of 10 CFR 2.201, Georgia Power Company
(GPC) submits the. enclosed information in response to NRC Inspection Report
50-424/88-29 which concerns the insoection conducted by Mr. A. Tillman and Ms.
C. Perny of the NRC Region Il staff on July 18-22, 1988. A copy of this
response is being provided to the NRC Region II office for review.

We believe that the Notice of Violation for NRC Inspection Report
50-424/88-29 (as submitted by NRC Region !! letter dated August 25, 1988)
incorrectly refers to Plant Vogtle Unit 2 by docket number and as a result
implies that it is in violation also. The Inspection Report "Details" section
specifically identifies the violations as being applicable to Plant Vogtle
Unit 1 by the violation designators "50-424/88-29-01," and "50-424/88-29-02".

In the enclo ,ure, transcription of the NRC violation precedes the GPC
response.

Should there be any questions in this regard, please contact this office
o at any time.
98 -

nga. Sincerely, ,

( W. ''

C3 W. G. Hairston, III MA
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c: (see next page)
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U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Comission
September 21, 1988
Page Two

c: Georgia Power Company
Mr. P. D. Rice w/o enclosure
Mr. G. Bockhold, Jr. w/ enclosure
Mr. J. H. Lukehart w/ enclosure
Mr. J. E. Swartzwelder w/o enclosure
Mr. F. R. Timons w/o enclosure
GO-NORMS w/o enclosure

U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Comission
Dr. J. N. Grace, Regional Administrator w/ enclosure
Mr. J. B. Hopkins, Licensing Project Manager, NRR w/o
enclosure
Mr. J. F. Rogge, Senior Resident Inspector-0perations, Yogtle wh
enclosure
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